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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW,
Room TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Re:

	

Request for Waiver of Construction Deadline
Construction Permit (FCC File No. BNPFT-20130827AAH)

Dear Ms. Dortch,

Radio 74 Internationale ("Radio 74") and ACM JCE IV B LLC ("ACM") filed
an assignment application with the FCC on October 31, 2016 (FCC File No. BAPFT -
2016103 1ABX) requesting Commission consent to assign the construction permit for
unbuilt FM translator station W223CB, Sebring, Florida (Facility ID 142174)
("Construction Permit") from Radio 74 to ACM. With the consent of Radio 74, ACM
filed a minor change application on October 31, 2016 (FCC File No. BMPFT -
20161031 ADA) seeking authorization to move W223 CB from S ebring, Florida, to
Fort Lauderdale, Florida and rebroadcast WFLL(AM), Fort Lauderdale, Florida
(Facility ID 67812). Upon grant of the modification application, ACM will promptly
construct the modified translator station and initiate broadcast operations.

The Construction Permit is currently scheduled to expire on December 24,
2016. ACM respectfully requests a waiver of the construction deadline set forth in
the Construction Permit pursuant to footnote 36 of the Commission's Revitalization of

AMRadio Service, First Report and Order, Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking,
and Notice of Inquiry, 30 FCC Rcd. 12145, ¶ 15 (2015) (citing 47 C.F.R. § 1.3), to
extend the buildout deadline for six (6) months from the later of the original
construction deadline, consummation of the assignment of the Construction Permit, or
grant of the above-referenced modification application.
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ACM certifies that no party to this request is subject to a denial of federal
benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 20 U.S.C.
Section 862.

Please direct the staff to contact the undersigned should any questions arise
concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

cc: (via email)
Victoria McCauley
Mark Jorgenson
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